
‘The  Bachelor’  Winner
Courtney Says She Tried Hard
to be Nice to the Other Women

O
n last Monday’s all new episode of The Bachelor, Courtney
Robertson realized that Ben Flajnik was having his doubts
about her because of the way she’s been acting with the other
girls.  Robertson was quick to pull Flajnik for some one-on-
one time in Switzerland to explain herself.  In high hopes of
gaining his full trust back, she desperately told him, “I’d
say something and they’d jump on me.  I had my guard up.” 
Little does Flajnik know, there’s a lot more she said to her
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cast members that he wouldn’t be so happy about.

What do you do if you don’t get along with your partner’s
friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

There are times where you just can’t get along with your
partner’s friends, but they have a problem with that.  Not
sure how to fix this problem?  Here are some tips:

1. Give it another shot:  Maybe there are certain friends of
your significant other’s who you don’t get along with, but
there has to be someone you can manage to have a conversation
with.  Try not to be close-minded, and try giving his or her
friends another chance.

2. Bring a friend with you:  Whenever you both go out with a
bunch of friends, bring yours along, too.  It’s much easier to
loosen up and be cool when you have your best friends along
with you.

3. Have them over your place:  If you all get together at your
place,  you’ll  feel  comfortable  and  there  will  be  less
tension.  Also, since it is your pad, their friends will most
likely be extra nice to you.

Do  you  get  along  with  your  partner’s  friends?  Share  your
experiences below.


